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I heard the Trump administration wants to degrade the definition of the Endangered Species Act to
effectively allow for anything that isn't directly killing living things covered under the definition. It
is clear that "independent" agencies under the executive branch are compromised, and I believe we
in Washington will need to hold the line for environmental protection - this includes protecting
National Forests.


